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Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 25 November 2021, 09:36 PM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Eric

Last Name * Goodfellow

Organization Alberta voter

Bmail I
Phone * E

City/Town * Calgary

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * Organizations and or private companies with revenues
exceeding 5 million dollars a year should not be allowed to
lobby (manipulate and buy) the government. This should
include any and all "not for profits or lobbyist groups that
lobby on be half of industries or groups of businesses
which individually or combined have revenues exceeding
5 million dollars. The should include Organizations such
as CAPP and Canadian Energy citizens. It is abundantly
clear that the current provincial government is far too
easily swayed by lobbyist groups. And that they consult
with actual citizens and constituents far too rarely. Citizens
are supposed to have more say in our government than
Coperations, Unions and the elites. It is time to remove the
government for purchase system that is currently plaguing
Alberta.





